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Webb, Taylor K.

From: Howell, Kelsey L.
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2023 3:08 PM
To: Webb, Taylor K.
Subject: RE: 830 Briar Rd - USE2023-0017

That’s fine. It was basically just a heads up that will be required with the building permit  
 
Kelsey Howell 
Senior Permits Reviewer 
City Of Bellingham Public Works 
104 W. Magnolia Street, Suite 109 
Bellingham, WA 98225 
(360) 778-7720 - klhowell@cob.org 
 
 

Please uƟlize the Permit Center’s online resources here: 
hƩps://www.cob.org/services/permits 

 
The Permit Center is open for in-person services during the following hours: 

Mon, Tues, Thurs 8:30am – 3:30pm/Wed: 9:30am – 3:30pm/Fri: Closed to in-person services 
We are available by phone 360.778.8300 and email permits@cob.org  Mon-Fri 8am-5pm and eTRAKiT 

portal  hƩps://permits.cob.org/etrakit 24/7. 
 

From: Webb, Taylor K. <tkwebb@cob.org>  
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2023 2:54 PM 
To: Howell, Kelsey L. <klhowell@cob.org> 
Subject: 830 Briar Rd - USE2023-0017 
 
Hi Kelsey, 
 
The applicant for the CUP at 830 Briar Rd [USE2023-0017] sent me the aƩached preliminary stormwater plan. Does this 
sufficient for the CUP? They will submit the fully engineered plan with building permit submiƩal. 
 
Thanks! 
Taylor  
________________________________________________________________________________ 
Taylor Webb, Planner II 
City of Bellingham Planning and Community Development 
210 Lottie Street Bellingham, WA 98225  
Email:  tkwebb@cob.org 
Phone: (360)778-8311 
 
My incoming and outgoing email messages are subject to public disclosure requirements per RCW 42.56 
 
Please uƟlize the Permit Center’s online resources here: hƩps://www.cob.org/services/permits 
 
The Permit Center is open for in-person services during the following hours: 
Mon, Tues, Thurs 8:30am – 3:30pm/Wed: 9:30am – 3:30pm/Fri: Closed to in-person services 


